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OF A BUSINESS  

 

 

***Surveillance Footage Available for Media Pick-up in FLPD Lobby*** 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department responded to an Armed Robbery on 
Thursday, November 15, 2012 at approximately 11:25 A.M. The incident occurred at 
the AT&T Wireless Store, located at 6311 North Andrews Avenue in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. 
 

The B/M suspects entered the business with book bags asking a multitude of 
questions about the Apple products in the store.   The suspects walked over to a 
nearby counter and one of the suspects unzipped his bag.  The suspect ordered the 
salesperson to refrain from screaming as he showed her a stowed handgun.  The 
salesperson feared for her life and complied with the suspect’s demands.  The 
suspects grabbed merchandise from the counter and fled from the area.   
 

The first suspect is described as a B/M, approximately 18-22 years of age, 
approximately 6’ foot tall, wearing black and red athletic shorts, a black hooded jacket, 
a black hat, black and white sneakers, and a black book bag.  The second suspect is 
described as a B/M, approximately 18-22 years of age, approximately 6’ foot tall, 
wearing jeans, a black short sleeved t-shirt, a green knit hat, and a purple book bag.  
 

Detectives are urging anyone with further information regarding the identity of these 
suspects to contact Detective Richard Rivera at 954-828-6355.   
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